
 

  

  

 

Welcome to the new term! 
 

After School Club 

 

We welcome new children to Tarner this term, and say goodbye to Sully, Juline, Edith, 

Ruby, Safina, Rocco, Isaac, Archie, Rose, Lotti, Reuben, Sam, Freya, Molly, Noah 

and Ellie.  We wish them all the best in their new adventures at secondary school. 

 

 

PLEASE CAN YOU ENSURE YOU SIGN YOUR CHILD OUT WHEN YOU COLLECT 

THEM.  THANK YOU!  

 

 

Changes to pick up 

 

We cannot stress how important it is that you inform us by 2pm at the latest, either by 

email or phone (01273 679940) if your child is not attending a session.  Staff waste 

valuable time trying to locate children and this could be avoided if we were informed. 

This is also a safeguarding issue.  We will be issuing a £5 surcharge to cover the 

cost of administration time if we are unaware of your child's change of 

circumstance. Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

 



Our new look.... 

 

You may have noticed staff wearing Tarner T-shirts and jackets.  This is to help children, 

parents and the general public easily identify who works for the project and is especially 

important as the project is based in a shared public park. 

 

Bikes at Tarner After School Club 

 

Unfortunately, due to Health & Safety, we are unable to keep bikes in the base.  If your 

child brings their bike to school without a lock, they will be unable to bring it to after 

school club. 

 

 

News from Summer Playscheme 

  

The children had an amazing time during the summer holidays.  The weather on the 

whole was kind to us, and they enjoyed being outdoors in the park, and choosing which 

daily activities they wanted to participate in.  Slime making, baking, gardening and lots 

of arts and crafts involving eggs featured heavily - it was 'egg-cellent'!!! 

 

 

 



 

October Holiday Play Scheme, Monday 22 Oct - Friday 2 Nov 2018 

 

Forms will be available from Friday 21 September.  As a reminder, please can you 

ensure you have read our Terms and Conditions before booking. 

 

 

Thank you for all your thank you's! 

 

We received some great thank you cards from children and parents alike.  Here are just 

a few of the lovely comments: "I've enjoyed every moment of the 7 years"; "Thank you 

for creating such a fun and caring environment" ; "Not just 'somewhere to go when I'm 

working' Tarner has been a really positive and playful part of her childhood... and to have 

such a balance of male and female playworkers..."; "You're the kindest most fun people 

we know".  It means so much to us to hear that everyone has had such positive 

experiences coming to after school club. 

 

 

Fees 

We are a small charity and it is essential that fees are paid promptly.  Invoices are sent 

out around the 15th of each month and are for the following month's sessions, which 

need to be paid in advance before the new month starts. 

 

 

If at any time you are in financial difficulty, please contact us.  If we are aware of 

your situation, we may be able to help.  If you do not keep your account up to date, 

your child will lose their place. 

  

Tarner Festival in collaboration with Audio Active and South East Dance 

This year's Festival in Tarner Park was a roaring success.  We had a main stage with 

live music and dance acts running throughout the day, loads of arts and crafts, t shirt 

making with Bianca from Great2Create, delicious street food courtesy of Calcutta Kiss 

and of course our own delicious BBQ. The Slush Brothers and the BugBar provided a 

variety of alcoholic and non alcoholic drinks, and we had a surprise visit from none other 

than RAG N BONE MAN!!! It was a great event and we look forward to holding another 

one in 2019 …..watch this space for a date! 

 



Snail Trail 

 

Go visit our snail!!  Mr Edwin Tarner is to be found in the lobby of Brighton Metropole 

Hilton, opposite the seafront.  He was designed and decorated by the after school club 

children. 

https://www.snailspacebrighton.co.uk/wp-

ontent/uploads/2018/04/SnailspaceRouteMap_v5.pdf 
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Youth Project 

 

Do you have older children?  We run various youth groups in the evenings with free 

activities and food on offer.  Once a month cookery workshops, all free.  Please come 

along! 

 

  

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Tarner Young Women 

Every Wednesday from 6.30-8pm at Tarner Community Project specifically for girls and 

young women in the Tarner area. 

  

 



 

Give as you Live 

 

Give as you Live is a free and easy way to raise money for your favourite charity, just by 

shopping online. Once you've signed up, you can browse the website for the store you 

want to shop with. Click 'shop now' to go to their website, then continue to shop as 

normal.  You will then receive email you within 1-7 days to let you know how much you've 

raised. 

 

It's very easy to set up and only takes a few minutes. 

 

https://www.giveasyoulive.com/ 
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